
Note: Minutes are summarized by staff. An audiotape of the meeting is on file – Bicycle Advisory Board, City of 
Spokane 

Bicycle Advisory Board 
February 16, 2016 
Meeting Minutes:  Meeting called to order at 6:03 PM 
 

Attendance 
• Board Members Present: Ryan Patterson, Donald Gibson, Wilma Flanagan, Garry Kehr, 

Amanda Mansfield, Betsy Lawrence 
• Board Members Not Present:  
• Staff Present: Mike Tresidder, Brandon Blankenagel, Inga Note, Eric Lester (they didn’t 

speak, but they were there)  
 

Briefing Session:  
Minutes from the January 19, 2016 meeting were approved unanimously. 

Public Comment: 
 Sally with the Spokane Bike Club advises that the Spokane Bicycle Club will be organizing 

the bike to work week. The Bicycle Advisory Board members agree to Co-Sponsor the kick 
off breakfast at River Front Park. 

Board Business: 
 Board discussed the four board vacancies and recruitment requirements. 

• Applicants will be invited to attend the March meeting. 

Workshops/Presentations: 
 Downtown Bicycle Network Phase III-Brandon Blankenagel  

• Brandon presented an update to the Downtown Bicycle Network and signage options 
for bike lanes in the downtown area. 

• Questions asked and answered.  
• Discussion Ensued. 

Board unanimously makes a motion to recommend sharrows and signage on the full length 
of both sides of 2nd Ave, 1st Avenue, and Sprague Avenue to complete the master bike 
plan. Board also recommends the consideration of a bike lane on 1st and Sprague between 
Maple and Monroe and if funding allows to add sharrows and signage on Bernard south 
from Sprague to Spokane Falls Blvd. to the City of Spokane City Council. 

 Barnes Road Shared Use Lane – Brandon Blankenagel 
• Brandon presented on plans for the Barnes Road downhill shared use lane, uphill bike 

lane. 
• Questions asked and answered. 
• Discussion ensued. 

Board Business (Continued): 
 Board discussed the BAB 2015 Work Review Summary for Council report.  
 Board members worked together to establish a 2016 Work Plan. Work Plan approved. 
 Board members discussed the process of obtaining bicycle parking and bicycle corrals 

and defining a new policy to move forward.  
 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:51 PM 
Next Bicycle Advisory Board is scheduled for March 15, 2016 
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